
         

Michael N. Rosenblut, CEO of Parker Jewish Institute, recipient of the Voices 
and Humanity’s 2023 Humanitarian Award.

   

By Staff Reporter
 At the 4th Annual Voices for Truth and 
Humanity Awards Dinner, held September 
27, 2023 at the Crest Hollow Country Club, 
Michael N. Rosenblut, CEO of Parker 
Jewish Institute was presented with the 
organization’s Humanitarian Award 
marking his professional and personal 
achievements.
 During the introductory remarks Voices 
board member Hank Levy said,
 “More than ever we need people leading 
our health care institutions that have the 
knowledge, have the leadership, have the 
vision and have the compassion needed to 
guide us these difficult times.
 Michael Rosenblut embodies these 
qualities and that is why he is our choice for 
the Voices for Truth and Humanity’s 
Humanitarian Award.
 Michael is the President and CEO of 
Parker Jewish Institute, one of the largest 
post-acute care organizations in the region.
 He is founding chairman of the Board for 
AgeWell New York, a licensed Medicare 
Advantage Plan and Medicaid Advantage 
Plus Plan in New York State.
 And in his spare time he is President and 
CEO of Queens-Long Island Renal 
Institute, a state-of-the-art dialysis center.
 At work Michael connects with residents 
and patients, and families and team 
members.
 In his personal life he connects with the 
Jewish community where he is past 
president of Congregation Emanu-El of 

Westchester.
 Here is a man who not only would make 
h i s  f a the r,  A lan ,  who  a l so  had  a 

distinguished health care career proud, but 
makes all of us proud as well.
 Michael Rosenblut, thank you for all you 

do to keep New Yorkers healthy and safe.” 
 After thanking everyone for the Voices 
for Truth and Humanity Humanitarian 
Award, Rosenblut referenced his family’s 
connection to the Holocaust by saying the 
following.
 “In memory of my family members who 
were lost in the Holocaust I am grateful to be 
receiving this award. I remember as a child 
asking my mother, of blessed memory, why 
there were pictures unframed hanging in our 
home in Rockland County. My mother sat 
me down as a child and explained to me 
these pictures were painted by our relatives 
on the rear of gift boxes who perished in the 
Holocaust but were smuggled out and then 
left for our family. That memory stays with 
me 35+ years later. 
 It is so critically important as our prior 
speakers, Rabbi Cohen and the County 
Executives said about these antisemitic 
groups we always have to be prepared to 
fight against.
 During the past several decades, Parker 
Jewish Institute cared for Holocaust 
survivors both as in patient and community 
patients in our local communities in Nassau 
County. It has meant a lot to us to care for 
these individuals.
 I would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate my fellow honorees and offer a 
special thank you to the Parker Jewish 
Institutes Board members, Bob Sterling, 
Jerry Landsberg, Lenny Tenzer and Mike 
Durhoff along with the entire executive 
team here with us at this event.”
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